Leash Law Workshop Minutes
March 6, 2025

Present: Bob Biesemeyer, Ann Hough, Chris Daly, Teresa Cheetham-Palen, Joe Pete Wilson,
Liam Kennelly

Called to order at 12:34 pm

Opening comments by Supervisor Wilson

Mr. Kennelly reviewed the legal questions that have been raised by board members & residents
who asked questions at the public meetings. He explained the current laws and how they have
worked; especially concerning fines and penalties. The local Keene law penalties are less severe
than the penalties NY State Ag & Markets has established.

Discussion and questions by board members.

At the March 25 town board meeting we will schedule a new public hearing.

Adjourned at 1:34 pm



